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Dates for the Diary...

Class 2 Wildwood Escot Trip
Tuesday 22nd November

Fire Service visit (Year 2 and Year 5 only)
Monday 28™ November

Parents Evening
Wednesday 30" November and Thursday
15t December

Nativity
Wednesday 7th December 2pm

Deadline for Scrapbook Project
Friday 9t December

Scrapbook Project Exhibition
Tuesday 13t December

Panto trip
Wednesday 14th December

Christmas Dinner
Thursday 15th December

Last day of term
Friday 16t December

Inset Day
Tuesday 3" January

Reception Open Morning
Tuesday 3rd January

Children in Need

Children can come in non-uniform
on Monday 21t for Children in
Need. Please bring a £1 donation
and wear something spotty!

Little Angels

‘This week the children have been
exploring inclusion and raising
awareness and money for Children
in need. Its been a fun filled week of
wearing Pyjamas, party games,
cooking biscuits, out for village
walks, learning about changes in
the setting and focusing on our
story ‘You're not ugly, duckling!” By
Steve Smallman and Neil Price,
focusing on kindness, individuality
and uniqueness.

Christmas Fair

The PTFA are arranging a Christmas
Fair on Friday 9t" December from 4-
6pm at the school. There'll be heaps
of festive fun including a magical
visit from Santa in his grotto, a
raffle, stalls, games and yuletide
food. We'll be asking for help from
parents to make sure the fair is a
success - more details on how you
can contribute next week
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Class Dojo Champion
w/c18/11/2022
CR
Henry

Cc1
Leif

C2

Congratulations

Well done all the pupilswho
attended the Remembrance
Parade on Sunday representing
various groups. Also to Millie
and Emily on their
Remembrance day badges.
Congratulationsto Alfie W for
getting football Player of the
week trophy.

Shining Bright
w/c18/11/2022

CR
Yohana

C1
Alfie W

C2
Jack

C3
Ava

Confirmation

Steph Jeffs has offered to start
confirmation classes for
childrenin Year 6. If this is
something you would be
interested in can you please let
us know so we can get an idea
of numbers.
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‘ﬁﬂ" Reception Open

e Morning.
Tuesday 3rd January 2023

If your child is due to start in Reception

in September 2023 we would like to

invite you to join us for an open morning
on Tuesday 3™ January 2023 9:30 -

10:00.

Come and have a look around our
school and Reception classroom with
the class teacher. It will also be a good
opportunity to ask any questions you
might have.

If you are interested or would like more
information, please contact the school
office via email at admin@rackenford-
primary.devon.sch.uk or call 01884

381354

TIVERTON 7 g
co-operative % § Fedérstion of(
Learning Partnership AU Tiverton Schools



Newsletter 17 November, 2022

Trust Perseverance Forgiveness Truthfulness
t 01884 881354 | e admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk
Available online at www.rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk and viasubscription

Scrapbook Project

Every half term we would like children to take partin a
scrapbook project. It is something they complete at home and
it is optional however, we are hoping that enough children get

involved so that we can hold an exhibition for families at the
end of each half term.

This half term’s theme is — My Favourite Animal.

We would like children to make either an A4 or A3 page about
their favourite book and they present it however they like but
we would encourage them to use a range of media such as
pens, paints and collage. They may also like to make their
pages interactive with flaps, envelopes etc.

We can supply paper if you need it, please just contact your
child’s teacher or school directly.

We would like these to be handed it to school by Friday 9th
December.
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